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Barge Congestion Surcharge at Antwerp and Rotterdam. 

19th July 2017 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Due to serious delays affecting the barge handling at the deepsea terminals in the port of Antwerp 
and the Port of Rotterdam, barge operators are now introducing a surcharge on their transports 
calling to/from  Antwerp and  Rotterdam.   Therefore NYK Line has decided to implement following 
surcharge applicable to all carrier haulage transports using barge modality over the ports of 
Antwerp and Rotterdam: 
 
 
Barge Congestion Surcharge (BCS): EUR 25 / container 
 
Effective Dates: 
  -  Asia Europe Trade:         As from 24 July 2017. 

- Transatlantic Trade        As from 18 August 2017.  
 

Other previously announced rates and applicable surcharges will remain 
unchanged. These are available at the following links: 
 
https://www.nykline.com/ecom/CUP_HOM_3125.do?sessLocale=en 
https://www.nykline.com/ecom/CUP_HOM_3116.do?sessLocale=en 
http://www.nykeurope.com/liner/tariffs/europe-local-surcharges.html 

 
If you have further questions, please kindly contact your local NYK representative. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

NYK Line (Benelux) B.V. 

 


